
 

. Precious Blood Cathedral 

778 Queen Street East, Sault Ste Marie, Ontario P6A 2B1 
Tel: 705-256-8474 / Fax: 705-945-8287 

www.preciousbloodssm.com / Email: pbcathedral@on.aibn.com  

Journey Office: 705 -450-GIVE (4483) / Email: jointhejourney@shaw.ca  

Pastor:  

Rev. Father Hamish Currie 

 

Assistant Pastor:  

Fr. Ignatius Xavier 

 

Parish Secretary:  

Lisa Wyer 

Office hours: 8:30AM-12:30PM 

 

Sunday Masses: 

5:00 PM Saturday Vigil Mass 

9:00 AM, 11:00 AM, 8:30 PM 

 

Weekday Masses: 

7:55 A.M. 

No Mass on Wednesdays 

 

Sacrament of Penance:  

Saturday 4:15 to 4:45 P.M. 

 
Baptism:  

Usually on the 3rd Sunday of the 

month.  Please make arrangements 

one month in advance by contacting 

the Parish Office. 

 
Marriages:  
Please make marriage  

arrangements six months in advance 

by contacting the Parish office. 

 
Papal Blessing:  

Please allow at least 6 months for 

Papal Blessing to arrive after the 

request has been made. 

 

Prayer Line:  

Cecile Pavoni, 705-759-2856 

 

Diocesan Order of Women:  

Dorothy Yadivisiak 

 

CWL President:  

Louise McGuire, 705-254-7869 

 

Liturgical Music/Choir:  

Shana Speakman, 705-206-3077 

 
Bulletin Announcements  

Please email your announcement to 

pbcathedral@on.aibn.com  

before 11:00 A.M. on Wednesday 

 

 
 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We are a welcoming Catholic community; the Cathedral Church in the Diocese of 

Sault Ste. Marie, empowered by the Holy Spirit, for the transformation of  

ourselves and the world, rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ. We reach out to all 

people and work to preach the Good News through the Liturgy and Sacraments. 

We shall achieve our mission through faith formation initiatives for those of all ages 

and outreach to those with spiritual and material needs. 

Twenty -Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time            September 21, 2014  

 The landowner saw others standing idle in the marketplace, and he said to them, òYou too go into my vineyard, 

and I will give you what is just.ó (Gospel) 
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Scripture Readings:  September 22 ð September 28 

Monday Proverbs 3.27-34; Luke 8.16-18 

Tuesday Proverbs 21.1-6, 10-13; Luke 8.19-21 

Wednesday Proverbs 30.5-9; Luke 9.1-6 

Thursday Ecclesiastes 1.2-11; Luke 9.7-9 

Friday Revelation 7.9-17; 2 Corinthians 4.7-15; Luke 9.23-26 

Saturday & Sunday Ezekiel 18.25-28; Matthew 21.28-32 

REMINDER  
Please do not leave valuables  

visible in your car and lock your vehicle. 

Sunday, September 14 

Building/Journey Fund YTD 

$4811 

$417,189 

Thank you for your  

continued generosity!  

Monday, September 22    No Mass  
 
Tuesday, September 23    No Mass  
 
Wednesday, September 24      No Mass  
 
Thursday, September 25                No Mass  
 
Friday, September 26               No Mass  
 
Saturday, September 27              5:00 P.M.  

ġ Anne & Ana Furac by Martin Furac & Family & Mary  

ġ Elizabeth Buchan by Marlene Henderson 
 
Sunday, September 28  
9:00 A.M.  

ġ  Bob Malone by Dawn Malone 

ġ John Nesom by Jane & Larry McNally 
 
11:00 A.M.   
Intentions of Parishioners  
 
8:30 P.M.  

ġ Mark St. Jules 

ġ Roland Gingras 

Priests of the English and Native  

Sectors of our Diocese will be away from  

September 22 until September 26 for 

their annual retreat. Please remember 

them in your prayers during this  

important week of spiritual renewal.  

Friendly notice  
On Sunday Sept. 28 at 9:00am Mass, 300 
delegates of the Northern Ontario Italian 

Ladies Auxiliary will be celebrating with us. 
While there is room for many, it may be 

tight seating & you may be more  
comfortable at another mass. 

The History of a Diocese in Northern Ontario  
 

Hard cover books about the history of 
the Diocese of Sault Ste. Marie will be 

available for purchase on  
Sunday Sept. 28 before & after 9am Mass.  The 

cost is $35. Makes a great gift. 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=jTUnmxZlqdIUGM&tbnid=Kpy6NbWyNmQSfM:&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thecbigroup.com%2F2011%2F07%2F20%2Fbeing-an-open-book%2F&ei=hV8YVKHSO8-GyATo3YCoDg&bvm=bv.75097201
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There is an 
appointed time 
for everythingé 
A time to weep, 
and a time to 

laugh; a time to 
mourn, and a 

time to dance. 
Ecclesiastes 3 

Precious Blood Cathedral  

Sept 

27/28 
Lectors  

Eucharistic  

Minister  
Ushers Greeters  

Saturday  

5:00 P.M. 

Janet Brown 

Lorna Connolly 

Ralph Esposito 

Linda Simonini 

Monique Staruck 

Bernard Lysiak  

Neil Conway 

John Slobodecki 

Paul Logan 

Phyllis Delaney 

Edna Miskiw 

Sunday 

9:00 A.M.  

Nancy Fragomeni-

MacDonald 

Marie Bruno 

Louise McGuire 

Elettra Marconi 

Society 

Rudy Wheatley 

Brian Lidstone 

Agnes Cote 

Donna Bos 

Sunday 

11:00 A.M.  

Joanne Dumanski 

Gary Dumanski 

Gino Masotti 

Sophie Ostrowski 

Bambi Alexander 

Ted & Norma Wall 

Phil Bellerose 

Evelyn Theriault 

Kathleen Carlson 

Sunday 

8:30 P.M. 

Tom Walton 

Enya Farrelly Martial Moreau Gino Filice  

Sick and Shut In 
 

Please remember in 

your prayers, all 

the sick and shut in  

especially Margaret 

Nicholson, 

Mae Roberts, 

Bernice Corcoran, 

Gerald Nolan,  

 

CWL  

This week at Precious Blood Cathedral 

Tues. Sept. 23 11:30am  Craft Group at Sacred Heart 

Thur. Sept. 25 7:00pm  Choir Practice in the Church 

Membership Drive : Itõs that time again, when we look forward to increasing our membership by inviting 

ladies to join or others to renew their membership for 2015. The CWL is the united voice for all Catholic 

women. By joining you will be supporting efforts of members across Canada who are diligently working to 

promote the teachings of the Catholic Church & you will be part of the largest organization of Catholic 

women in Canada with a tradition of service to others as expressed in its motto òFor God and Canadaó. 

Fundraiser : Our participation in selling tickets for the Journey will help us with our worthy projects such as 

donations to ARCH, Vincent Place, Women in Crisis, to name a few. If you are interested in selling tickets 

please call Louise Bichler at 705-945-8259. 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTRY  

After the 9:00 am Mass each Sunday, Bernard Doran 

will bring communion to residents of ARCH.  If you 

have any friends or family members in ARCH that you 

would like to receive communion, please contact Lisa 

in the Parish Office at 705-256-8474 or Bernard 

Doran at 705-942-7359. 

Childrenõs Liturgy has  

begun for another year.  

 

If you would like to help with  

Childrenõs Liturgy, please contact  

Janice Dolcetti through the parish office  

at 705 -256 -8474.  

R.C.I.A. 
Meetings will begin on October 17 at Sacred 

Heart Centre. For further information, contact 

Bernard Doran at 705-942-7359. 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=6GGr38fdV8_SrM&tbnid=6xT65GbIflIIaM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fhome2.btconnect.com%2Fstpeterandpaul%2FYouth%2F2-CW-main.htm&ei=-MpfU97QCcXR2AW0-YHoAw&bvm=bv.65636070
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The Journey Garage Sale and Fall Harvest 

 
Sunday, September 21st, 2014 from 8:00am to 2:00pm, indoors, at the St. Jeromeõs Church Parish 

Hall (The Rev. Buchheit Hall) at 26 Carmel Rd. Drop by and see the treasures and wonderful baked goods 

and preserves available.  

 Journey Lottery Winner  
September 13           Louis Quinlan  

ARISE Program 2014 ñFall Session òIn the Footsteps of Christó 

 
You are invited to inquire about the Fall Session which will begin the week of October 12, 2014. The series 

consists of 6ñ1 hour sessions, and are held at Sacred Heart Centre or in the home of a group member. The 

groups consist of 5-10 people. This is a wonderful opportunity to enhance our faith-life and to get to meet 

with and know fellow parishioners. About 70 members of our parish are currently involved and your partici-

pation would be most welcomed. Should you consider forming a small group among your own friends, please 

contact Bernard Doran at 705-942-7359 or complete the Enquiry Form (found in Ste. Anneõs Room) and 

place it in the collection plate or bring to the parish office. 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=wibMZK5aXEb9XM&tbnid=Sq2s7_3FfstkTM:&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Ftroop264griffith.scoutlander.com%2F&ei=kmEYVIKuMIGZyASXkoHYAw&bvm=bv.75097201,d.aWw&psig=AFQjCNFNdoprU
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In the Community  

 
Looking for Alumni/Alumnae from St. Maryõs College, Mount St. Joseph College, St. Basil Secondary 

School and Holy Angels! We want to get in touch with you! We need your current home address, your email 

address, your maiden name if applicable, and a telephone number. Donõt be left off our list! 

Please send contact info to Tony - Tony.Ritrovato@hscdsb.on.ca 

Westminster Church Ladies Aid Fundraiser : Thursday September 25. Reception to follow in the 

church hall. Mark this date on your calendars. Tickets are available from the Station Box Office & Church Of-

fice. Come & join us for some great gospel singing. The Band: Eric, Vocals, guitar: Caleb, guitar, drums, vo-

cals, bass; Hannah-lee, Piano, accordion, synth, vocals. 

 

Social Justice Retreat : A Development and Peace Social Justice weekend is being held Friday evening 

through Sunday noon, October 17, 18, 19, 2014 at the Anishinabe Spiritual Centre, Espanola. The retreat will 

be facilitated by Anthony Chezzi. The weekend will focus on a spirituality of social justice & development of 

an action plan for our parishes & schools to help bring us in greater solidarity with the people of the Global 

South. A special session is scheduled for youth. Cost (includes 6 meals & 2 nights lodging): Adults $135 ($150 

after Oct. 3); Youth $45 ($50 after Oct. 4). For further information, contact Doreen Merkas at 705-693-

0424. 

 

Turkey Dinner : Central United Church will be holding their annual Turkey Dinner on Wednesday, Oct. 1 

at 6:00 pm. Tickets are $15.00 or $6.00 for children under 12. For tickets contact the church office at 705-
253-3264 or Alma at 705-759-1941.  

 

St. Maryõs Catholic Church: St. Maryõs Menõs Club will be holding their first of the season All You Can Eat 

Breakfast Brunch, Sunday, September 21 from 10:00am-12:30pm in the Parish Hall. Admission: $8/Adults; $4/

Children under 12; No Charge for children 6 years and under. 

mailto:Tony.Ritrovato@hscdsb.on.ca


 

Otto Volpe 

705-949-4409 

algomahs@gmail.com 


